
 

 

 

 

  

CITY OF MEDINA 
501 EVERGREEN POINT ROAD | PO BOX 144 | MEDINA WA 98039-0144 

TELEPHONE 425-233-6400 | www.medina-wa.gov 

 

Date:  December 11, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Via: Stephen R. Burns, City Manager 

From: Ryan Wagner, Finance & HR Director 

Subject: November 2023 Financial Report   

 

The November 2023 Reporting includes: 

 November AP Check Register Activity Detail  

 Key Revenue and Expenditures in November 2023 

 Budget Amendment Items for 2023 

 Assistant Finance Director Job Opening 

 November 2023 Cash Position Report 

 November 2023 Financial Report 

 

 

 
 
 
Key Revenue from November of 2023  
 

- $556K    in Property Tax Revenue. 
- $146K    in Sales and Use Tax Revenue.  
- $53K      in Investment Earnings.  
- $11K    in Nov REET (paid out in Dec) Please See Attached Report.  

 
 

Key Expenditures from November of 2023 
  

- $202K   Kamins Construction – Upland Rd Drainage.   
- $64K     Bud Clancy Ford – Replacement Plow Truck.    
- $33K     TIG – IT Services for October. 
- $32K     Ogden Murphy Wallace – October Legal Services.  
- $20K     Laserfische – Public Records and Retention Project.    

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Assistant Finance Director – Job Opening  
 
I wanted to let you know that our Assistant Finance Director Tsz Yan Brady’s last day with the city 
will be January 15th. Tsz Yan has been invaluable to the Finance Department over her year and 
half with the city, and please join me in wishing her the best in her new role managing the Finance 
Department at the Port of Edmonds.  
 
The position is currently being advertised and will be open until filled. For more information, please 
visit our website at the following link.  

 

Assistant Finance Director | Medina Washington (medina-wa.gov) 
 
 
 
 
Budget Amendment Items (City Business Item 9.1) 
 

- $20K for WCIA 2023 bill, good faith estimate was understated by Finance Director. 
- $85K replacement plow and spray truck, approved during September Deep Dive.   
- 500K transfer to the Levy Stabilization Fund – With a projected surplus at end of fiscal year 

2023, staff will recommend to Council to allocate a large portion of this surplus in a one-time 
transfer to the Levy stabilization fund. 

 
 

 
 
 

November 2023 Cash Position Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.medina-wa.gov/financeandhr/page/assistant-finance-director


 

 

 

 

0November 2023 Financial Summary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


